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ATCO & ENMAX Work in 2024 
 

 

 

 

 

Beginning in mid-January, ENMAX will be working on the north side of 34 Avenue S.W. 
from just west of the 20 Street intersection to just east of it. To accommodate this work, 
vehicle and pedestrian detours will be in place. Northbound vehicle traffic will be 
restricted at 20 Street, north of 34 Avenue S.W. Access to businesses will be 
maintained. ENMAX will connect directly with residents and business owners to share 
additional information.  
 
For more information about ENMAX's work, please visit their website.  
  

 

In February, ATCO will begin work at 33 Avenue from 22 to 20 Streets S.W. Similar to 
the above ENMAX work, vehicle and pedestrian detours will be in place. Northbound 
vehicle traffic will be restricted at 20 Street, north of 33 Avenue S.W. Access to 
businesses will be maintained. ATCO will connect directly with residents and business 
owners to share additional information. 
  

 

For our most up-to-date construction schedule,  
please visit our website. 

  
 

You can always reach the project team at MardaLoopMainStreets@calgary.ca. 

We want to thank the Marda Loop community for its continued support and patience 
during the engagement, planning and construction processes.  

Marda Loop Main Streets Project Team 
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